
77 Scott Avenue Leura NSW 2780
Phone: 4757 2253 Fax: 4757 2037 E mail: info@korowal.nsw.edu.au

We’re on the web!  www.korowal.nsw.edu.au

Korowal On The Move

This newsletter aims to keep you informed about every aspect of our relocation. If you have questions or 

concerns please contact Annie Carment on 47573239 or  acarment@bigpond.net.au. 

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION APPROVAL

Our development application will be considered at the Blue Mountains Council meeting on Tuesday 24th June. 

We are extremely confident that  it will be approved. Feel free to come along and show your support. The 

meeting begins at 7.30pm. 

BUILDING

We are about to appoint a construction manager who will co-ordinate quotes for subcontractors. If you would 

like to quote for any  part of the building work, please make sure that Annie Carment acarment@bigpond.net.au 

(0431352022) has your details. These will be forwarded to the construction manager. 

BLOCK OF LAND FOR SALE

The land we are purchasing includes a 1200 sq m residential block on Hall Parade adjoining the school that we 

would like to sell as soon as possible after the purchase is completed. If you would like to find out more about 

this block, contact Annie Carment.

OUT OF HOURS CARE AT HAZELBROOK

Leanne Kent and Debra Keenahan are exploring out of hours care options for next year. We will report on 

arrangements when these are confirmed. If you would like to discuss out of hours care issues, contact Debra on 

47545468.

FUNDRAISING

IT’S TAX TIME!!!! 

DONATIONS TO OUR BUILDING FUND ARE FULY TAX DEDUCTIBLE. DONATIONS RECEIVED 

BY JUNE 30TH ARE DEDUCTIBLE IN THIS TAX YEAR. EVERY DOLLAR IS NEEDED. EVERY 

DOLLAR DONATED WILL BE SPENT ON PURCHASE AND RENOVATION OF OUR NEW SCHOOL.

FUN(draising) RUN 
This years FUN RUN will be held on the last Thursday of this term, 26 JUNE. Students will have received a 

sponsorship form to start filling in. All proceeds will of course be going to the building fund for the new 

school. 

Sponsoring students in events such as these is a very effective way to raise money, so please encourage your 

children to participate and please sponsor them generously! Every dollar is needed. Real hot chocolate will be 

served after the run - non-dairy available.
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WINTER MAGIC STALL
Korowal has a stall at this year’s Winter Magic Festival on Sat June 21st. We will sell vegetarian soups and 

Turkish sandwiches. This is an opportunity to raise money, but also to promote the school to locals and 

visitors alike, and provide information about our relocation.

Can you make soup or sandwiches?

Can you spend time at the stall? (Students are welcome to help)

If so, contact Margit on  baltgailis@hotmail.com

KOROWAL KOMPILATION CD
Absolutely  definitely last, final deadline for submission of tracks to Annie Carment is June 30th. We will 

launch the CD at the School of Arts event on Sep 7th (see below)

FUTURE EVENTS

We are planning a movie night at  The Edge Cinema. If you’re interested in helping to organize this contact 

Tracey on 47829946 or  fwacy@yahoo.com.au.

Karen Reid (who teaches events management) has offered to co-ordinate a music fundraiser at Wentworth 

Falls School of Arts on Sunday Sep 7th. We will use the event to launch our Korowal Kompilation CD. We 

are assembling an impressive line-up of artists who have all offered to perform for free. More details next 

newsletter. 
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